
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER January 19th, 2023 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Family, 

We had another amazing week of school!!!  Even with the weather, 

our Junior Aviators were working hard.  Remember that the mark-

ing period closes on January 25th!!! 

I want to begin by saying CONGRATULATIONS to our amazing 

Junior Aviators who competed in last night's Spelling Bee.  This was 

our 12th annual Spelling Bee at HHMS and as always, I couldn't pos-

sibly be more proud of our students!  Our 1st place winner, Brianna 

P, will be participating in the North Jersey Spelling Bee with a chance 

to qualify for the National Bee in Washington DC!  A special shout 

out to Mr. Muska and Ms. Coffey for putting together the Bee each 

year. Also, a special thank you to Mrs. Lori Cintron, Board of Educa-

tion President, for being one of our judges this year! 

Good Luck to all of our sports teams this weekend. - Mr. Mastro 

       

 

     

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

January 25th: BOE Meeting 
January 25th: End of MP 2 
January 26th: Start of MP 3 
January 29th: Cycle 3 Ends 
January 30th: Cycle 4 Begins 
February 2nd: 2nd MP Report Card 
February 16th: Hoops For Heart 
February 19th-23rd: No School 
(Winter Break) 

 
 


